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13th January 2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
From speaking with a number of parents this week it has been clear that our new remote learning                  
procedures via SeeSaw and Google Classroom have been well received. I know there have been a few                 
technical difficulties but we always expected this to be the case and as the week has progressed we have                   
managed to iron these out. 
 
Of course, as a staff, we are always evaluating to ensure we are able to provide our best and this first week                      
of remote learning has allowed us to do this. An integral part of our curriculum is reading and nothing                   
replaces a physical book so moving forward we would like to be able to provide packs of books levelled for                    
individual children to collect in school. However this will look a little different in each year group. Please                  
read the information below carefully: 
 

- P1/2: Please collect a pack of books this Friday (15th January) if you have been messaged directly                 
via SeeSaw by Mrs Goodman 

- P2/3: ​All​ pupils should collect a pack this Friday (15th January) 
- P3/4: ​All​ pupils should collect a pack this Friday (15th January) 
- P5/6 & P6/7: Please collect a pack of books this Friday (15th January) if you have been contacted                  

directly by the class teacher 
 
We hope to refresh books every other week and more information will be provided in due course. It goes                   
without saying, please look after the packs and ensure that all books are sent back when required to do so. 
 
Times for this Friday 15th January  

- P1/2: 12pm 
- P2/3: 12:15pm 
- P3/4: 12:30pm 
- P5/6: 12:45pm 
- P6/7: 1:00pm 

 
We also ask the Parents of children in P5/6 and P6/7 who have registered for a weekly pack of printable                    
resources to collect their packs on Friday at the same time allotted above. Please note, only collect a pack IF                    
you registered for one. P1/2, P2/3 and P3/4 parents- there will be no pack of printable resources required                  
for next week. 
 
As before, when collecting packs or books, please wear a mask and enter via the main reception door.                  
Packs will be collected in the assembly hall and exit via the fire exit door at the back of the door. We will be                        
using a one in, one out policy so please ensure you exit the hall promptly. 
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This week has also taught us that whilst we love to see the pupils engaging in their remote learning, it is just                      
not possible to reply individually to every piece of work and still find time to prepare work for the following                    
days. Considering that, please do not expect each and every piece of work submitted to be replied to.                  
Although this may look different in SeeSaw and Google Classroom we will respond collectively at some                
stage throughout the day to all work submitted daily by each child. Therefore, in SeeSaw, please use the                  
message function if you want to ask a question to your child’s teacher. 
 
For Google Classroom, please ensure that work is checked by an adult before uploading or your child has                  
self assessed if an answer sheet has been provided. Also, please be mindful that instructions for the task                  
are communicated through Google Classroom and therefore the printed sheet on it’s own may not make                
sense. Moving forward, please ensure that children check instructions, watch attached videos, work             
through powerpoints etc before beginning each task. Ideally with adult support but we appreciate that this                
may not always be possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Bogle 
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